
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

            7th June 2024 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to the first round-up of our last half-term!   
 
Community Run  
The children all seem to have settled back in well and were so eager to run in the field during our Community Run: 
“Moving More for Our Mental Health." It was lovely to see many parents and carers who came to join in! Thank 
you to Miss Cooper and Mr Brown for organising this mood-boosting wellness activity! We are committed to 
promoting regular physical activity which positively impacts our mental health, helping to alleviate stress, boost 
mood, and enhance overall well-being.  

 
Summer 2 Term Curriculum Maps 
All curriculum maps are uploaded on to our school’s website every half term to enable parents/carers to keep up 
to date with what the children are learning in each year group each half term.  You can find them by going to 

Learning > Curriculum >Year Group > Year Group Curriculum. Curriculum | Enfield Heights Academy 
 
 
 

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/curriculum


 

Ice-Lollies  
We will be selling ice lollies every week. Please come and buy an Ice Lolly from the Play Nest on Fridays after school 
from 3.15pm to 3.45pm. It is a cash only event so don’t forget to bring change!  

 
Heights Art Exhibition-‘Dear Planet’- don’t miss it! 
Please don’t forget that our art exhibition ‘Dear Earth’ is on Tuesday 11th June at 2.30-4pm in the school’s hall. 
This exhibition will be a celebration of our beautiful planet Earth and children’s responses to a great cross curricular 
project where Art, English and Geography have merged with our school’s driver of ‘Force for positive change’ to 
inspire them. We are so excited. Parents and carers are invited to view children’s artwork and letters to Earth. 
Refreshments will be available to grown-ups.  

 
 

 
Enfield Heights Schools Sports Days – Wednesday 26th June and Monday 1st July 
We are delighted to remind you that our annual Sports days will be taking place very soon in St Georges Field. 
·         Reception – Monday 1st July (afternoon) 
·         Years 1, 2 & 3 – Monday 1st July (morning) 
·         Years 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesday 26th June (morning) 
We are pleased to welcome parents and carers, once again, to be able to come and support their child/ren (please 
no dogs).  
 

You might remember that last year we changed the PE uniform to plain white round neck PE T-shirt and we also 
introduced the concept of ‘PE teams belonging’. Each class is divided into four groups, and these groups are named 
after democratically chosen athletes and sports personalities.  

Blue Lucy Bronze 

Red Marcus Rashford  

Green Rory McIlroy 

Yellow Serena Williams 

 
 



 

The children will wear a coloured sports bib, sponsored by our lovely PTA, to mark their team. Mr Brown will send 
out more information next week.  
 
We are looking for volunteers to help our PTA to man the hydration station during the sports days. Please let us 
know if you are able to help. Thank you  
 
School Fete - International Day will take place on Saturday, 6th July 

Our lovely PTA would like to invite you all to come along to our International Day/Summer Fete on Saturday 6th July 
11am-2pm. This is always one of the highlights of the school year. Dress 
up in your own cultural attire and bring the whole family to enjoy a 
fantastic day filled with yummy international cuisines, fabulous stalls, and 
children’s musical and dance performances. More details and a flyer to 
follow. Please make sure you save the date in your calendar! 
 
 
 

 
PREPARATIONS: 

1. We are starting to collect items for raffle prizes. If you or any friends/ family have local businesses and 
would be able to donate something, please let us know. Also, if you have any new and unused gifts that 
you would like to donate, please drop them at the office.  Thank you  
 

2. PLEASE HELP us to raise more money for the school by signing up to have a board by Monday 10th June.  
 

 
The Castles Estate Agents kindly agreed to sponsor our Summer Fair. We will receive £10 for every board erected 
(minimum of 25/30 boards). There is no upper limit but would aim to have 25/30 boards for this fundraising 
opportunity to work. This is the easiest £300 we can make to support our school project to buy new resources for 
our Play Nest. The Castles are happy to promote our Summer Fair event online / on social media promotions, etc. 
The Castles would cover all costs for the board printing, erecting and removal of boards etc. The board company 
they use are professional and insured. Boards are either stacked into soft ground or tied to gate post with wire. No 
holes will be drilled into your property. Typically, boards go up to 3-4 weeks before our event and are taken down 
a week after our fair on 6th July.  
 
For this sponsorship to work, we require at least 25 volunteers; please contact Sapna Chapman our PTA mum 
(Year 2) or schools office ASAP.  Thank you for your support.  
 
REMINDER - Correct Uniform  



 

Please remember that all children must wear the correct school uniform from YR-Y6. We expect children to adhere 
to the school’s uniform policy. You can find a quick reminder of our 
school uniform requirements in my previous communication here.  
 
This includes all the items of uniform and ways to purchase them. 
Please remember that our uniform policy remained unchanged apart 
from a PE top: a plain white T-shirts.  
 
Please ensure that all parts of your child’s uniform are clearly labelled. 
Children are required to wear a white shirt not a polo T-Shirt.  
 

Attendance and Punctuality 
As you know, it is important that children do not miss school unless it is completely necessary. As a school, we do 
not authorise holidays during term time and regularly review the attendance of every child. Below is an important 
infographic showing just how important good attendance is as well as a link to support you making a decision as to 
whether to send your child to school or not when they are unwell: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

 
 
 
If you need any help or support with helping your child to attend school, please do get in touch so that we can 
support you.  
 
Dates for your diary  

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/64b50dde5f0e0
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

‘Dear Earth’ Exhibition  Tuesday 11th June Open to parents and carers from 2.30pm-
4pm; hall 

Sports Day Reception Monday 1st July  Afternoon- Exact times to be confirmed/Field  

Sports Day Y1-3 Monday 1st July Morning-Exact times to be confirmed/Field  

Sports Day Y4-6 Wednesday 26th June  Morning-exact times to be confirmed/Field 

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 5th July Non-uniform day-tombola donation 

PTA Summer Fete Saturday 6th July Volunteers and helpers required 

Year 6 Production Thursday 11th July  
 

For year 6 parents and carers; Hall/5pm 

Year 6 residential trip to 
Danbury  

Monday 15th -Wed 17th July Residential trip and activities for year 6 

Meet the new class 
teacher/Open Evening 

Tuesday 16th July 3.15-5pm 

Whole School Picnic Tuesday 23rd July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and bring your 
blanket and picnic goodies you wish to eat. 
Strictly NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  
 

Wednesday 24th July For year 6 parents and carers; Hall/9-10am 

Last Day- HALF -DAY Wednesday 24th July School finishes at 1.30 
We will be sending off our Year 6- please 
make a human corridor in the playground to 
cheer them on (more details to follow) 

 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


